
 
ISG-INTERNATIONAL 

 
11th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

   

Our school is organizing a “Children for Children” collection of essential items for the 

children in Yemen. 

 

It would be greatly appreciated if you would contribute the following items: 

 

Kindergarten, Grade 1 and Grade 2 – Sugar and Milk powder 

 

Grades 3 to 6 – Wheat flour and Pulses 

 

Grades 7 to 10 –Rice and Oil 

 

Grades 11 and 12-Dates and Canned food 

 

Please check the expiry date of all items being donated. 

Kindly deposit the items with the respective Class Teacher latest by 18th September 2023.  

 

Your support for this cause is highly appreciated. 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 Best wishes 

 

 Principal  
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